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Community Parking - Got a gripe? Got a 
solution? 

As a new community, we can expect growing pains. One of 
these could be parking within the community. The HOA 
Board is interested in hearing your parking experiences. 
Do you have sufficient parking for your car(s)? What about 
your visitors? Are there cars that seem to be occupying 
spaces for long-term storage rather than daily parking? 
What policy best meets the needs of the whole community? 
Please let us know atparkillg@gatll1n.colll. 

Want to be a part of 
the solu tion? Join 
the Parking & 
Safety Committee! 
Visit 
www.gatlllll.C0111 
and complete the 
Community 
Interest Form 
(found in the Forms 
area) and volunteer 
an hour or two of 
your time a month. 

Reminder! When 
parking in your 
driveway, please do 
not block the 
sidewalk, as it is a 
safety hazard. When 

Whoa! Slow Down! 
Please remember to stay at or under 
the speed limit as you drive in our 
community. In particular, many cars 
entering and leaving the 
community via Cyrene have a 
tendency to speed. While the bend 
in Cyrene is slight, it is enough to 
prevent other drivers and 
pedestrians from seeing you and 
you from seeing them. Add to this 
the boats and trailers blocking your 
view, and you have a recipe for 
tragedy. The days are getting 
longer,children areout playing­
please be aware and slow down. 

\.: 
cars block the sidewalk, children and other pedestrians are 
forced into the street. In addition, this is a violation of 
County parking regulations. 

Remember also, that it's a violation to restrict access to the 
fire lane (that yellow curb). The Fire Marshall will be 
called and may visit the community to ticket offending 
cars. Please be considerate of your neighbors, who use the 
sidewalks for a stroll or to get from place to place and 
avoid a potential ticket at the same time! 

5udget and Finance 
Committee Update 

By Raphael Laufer 

To paraphrase the State of the Union Address, "The state of 
our finances is strong." We have deep reserves and will be 
in fine shape to do any necessary large and small-scale re­
pairs over the next few years. 

If you'd like to get involved with our committee, please 
complete the Community Interest Form on our web site: 
www.gathlll.colll. Look for it in the Forms section. 

Landsc:pe /Open 5race/ 
r 001 Committee Update 

By Shelly ManeI 
lalldscape@gatll1ll.colll 

This committee's first major project, the com­
munity street lighting, is nearly complete. 
Some road repair and grass rehab associated 
with the lighting project is scheduled for 
completion in the next several weeks. Any is­
sues with broken or non-working lights 
should be referred to John Fitch, Property 
Manager, Cardinal Management Group, at 
j.fitch@cmgmt.com. 

The committee is also exploring a project to 
enhance the entrances and open areas around 
the community. Resident ideas are welcome; 
please e-mail us atl a n d scape@gath nl . com. 

Architectual Review 
Committee Update 

By Todd Jones 
arc/litectllre@gatitlll.cOIII 

To help homeowners who are looking to 
match their homes' standard paint colors, the 
ARC committee has recently confirmed that 
for Centex homes, all walls and ceilings are 
Duron Supreme Antique White, and the trim 
is normal white gloss from Duron. For Beazer 
homes, all walls and ceilings are Duron Su­
preme Flat Metro Shell, and the trim is Duron 
Builders Masterpiece Shell White. Just let the 
service representatives at the Duron paint 
store that you own a Centex or Beazer Horne, 
and Duron can get the details. 

Reminder! Homeowners must submit ARC 
applications at least 45 days prior to begin­
ning any external work. This will allow the 
ARC to review the application to ensure you 
are in full compliance with our HOA guide­
lines. The Community Architecture Standards 
are available on the web site 
(www.gathm.com) in the Documents section, 
which is in the left-hand menu on the front 
page. 

Anyone who wishes to volunteer for the ARC 
should complete the Community Interest 
Form on our web site: www.gathm.com. Look 
for it in the Forms section. 
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r 001 Opens Next Month 

The pool will be opening Memorial Day weekend, so submit your 2007 pool pass application (mailed to 
every homeowner in mid-April) to get your passes back in a timely manner - you don't want to miss the 
fun in the sun. Pool hours are 10 am to 8 pm on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, & Friday and 9 am to 8 pm 
on Saturdays, Sundays, and holidays (closed on Wednesdays.). Remember that you must have a 2007 pass 
to enter the pool- even if you had a 2006 pass. 

HO A Meeting Schedule 

Meetings are held on the fourth 
Tuesday of each month at 7:30 p.m. 
at the Mount Vernon Government 
Center, 2511 Parker's Lane. 
Upcoming meeting dates are: 

4/24,5/22,6/26,7/24,8/28,9/25, 
10/23, 11/27, and 12/19. 

Visit www.gathm.com for 
directions. 

The Grove at Huntley Meadows 

c/o Cardinal Management 

4330 Prince William Parkway 

Suite 201 

Woodbridge, VA 22192 

HO A Director,Y 
Architectural Review Committee -

architecture@gathm.com 
Board of Directors -

board@gathm.com 
Communications Committee -

comms@gathm.com 
Landscape & Open Space 
Committee -

Zandscape@gathm.com 
Parking & Safety Committee -

parkingsafetll@gathm.com 
Social Committee -

sociaZ@gathm.com 
Webmaster -

webmaster@gathm.com 

Cardinal Management 

John Fitch 
Community Manager 
j.fitch@cmgmt.com 

Cardinal Management Group, Inc. 
4330 Prince William Parkway 
Suite 201 
Woodbridge, VA 22191 

Ph: (703) 569-5797 Fx: (703) 866-3156 
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Pool information for 2007!! Details inside!! 

This is an official publication of The Grove at Huntley Meadows Homeowners Association. Publications of resolutions, rules, 
regulations, and meetings duly adopted or called by the Board of Directors serves as official notice to the membership and resi­
dents of meetings or the adoption and implementation of these enactments of rules for the purpose of enforcement. 
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